Minutes

CFBD Executive Board Meeting

January 15, 2011
 

Present: Drew Ziegler, Sandra Peterson, Pat LeBeau, Mary Benjamin, Hazel Hinton, Carol Conklin
Drew welcomed Mary to the Board as Host Coordinator.
The minutes of the November Board meeting and General Membership meeting were approved as written.
The treasurer's report was gladly received and accepted. The Club actually had a net gain for the year 2010 of $1125.62. This was attributed to the increase in membership dues.
We gave Kudos to Pat for excellent bookkeeping. Pat also reported that to date we had 28 members (paid dues for 2011).
Drew asked for comments on club operations for the past year - all agreed we have been pleased with the leadership, liked having the guests recognized by name, enjoyed all the formals as well as regular dances, feel we have had a successful year.
The members of the board agreed that the deadline for renewing memberships would be the February dance; if not paid at that time, the fee would be the same as guests.
Options for the February dance were discussed - it was agreed that it would be a Member Appreciation dance, with free admission to paid up members and their first time guests.
Drew will announce that reservation forms for the March formal are available, and Carol suggested and agreed to send forms to some prior members we thought might be interested in attending.

Drew also will announce the 11 February Valentine Dance that Roland's is having, that members should see Mary Benjamin to sign up for  refreshments, and that " Burn the Floor" will be at the Crown 29 March for those  interested in attending (Sandra said tickets will go fast).
The next Board Meeting will be Saturday, January 19, 2011.
Respectfully submitted,

Hazel Hinton                     
